Breese, Robert
m—_—_“-

From: Yiyang Li -
Sent: 21 May 2018 11:03

To: Breese, Robert

Subject: Concern of Bar Licence for 2 London Wall
Dear Mr Breese,

Fm writing this letter to express my concern of the bar licence for 2 London Wall.

I'm a residence of Roman House at the first floor. My flat Is facing the London Wall garden area. The only ventilation
for my flat is those windows facing the London Wall garden. During Summer time we need to leave the window
open all day around since there’s no comfort cooling in our building. Any noise from the outside space of 2 London
Wall we can hear it very clearly. Also smoking In the garden area is a big issue too. If the 2 London Wall had a bar
license I think it will have a huge impact for Roman house residence whose flat is facing the London Wall garden.

I remember months ago, 2 London Wall had a party in their building. People are all outside drinking and smoking,
Drunk people were laughing loudly and shouting. it was really disturbing. We noticed that the people also try to see
and comment on what the residence are doing from their window which is very intruding{

We hope you can take a careful consideration for issuing them the bar licenses.

Kind regards,
Christine Li

Sent from my iPhone



Breese, Robert

R — e S = i —
From: Yiyang Li -
Sent: 21 May 2018 20:03
To: Breese, Robert
Subject: Re: Concern of Bar Licence for 2 London Wall
Dear Mr Breese,

Yes | confirm for you to take this as a formal representation.

| would agree to public nuisance. Objecting outdoor drinking and smoking. Objecting alcohol after 8pm.

Kind regards,
Christine

Sent from my iPhone

> On 21 May 2018, at 11:07, Breese, Robert <Robert.Breese@cityoflondon.gov.uk> wrote:

>

> Dear Christine,

>

> Please can you confirm that you wish for me to take this as a formal representation? If so then | need to know
which licensing objective this is with reference to... | assume public nuisance?

>

> Regards

>

> Robert

>

> -—--0riginal Message---—

> From:

> Sent: 21 May 2018 11:03

> To: Breese, Robert <Robert.Breese@cityoflondon.gov.uk>

> Subject: Concern of Bar Licence for 2 London Wall

>

>

> Dear Mr Breese,

>

>

> I'm writing this letter to express my concern of the bar licence for 2 London Wall.

>

> I’'m a residence of Roman House at the first floor. My flat is facing the London Wall garden area. The only
ventilation for my flat is those windows facing the London Wall garden. During Summer time we need to leave the
window open all day around since there’s no comfort cooling in our building. Any noise from the outside space of 2
London Wall we can hear it very clearly. Also smoking in the garden area is a big issue too. If the 2 London Wall had
a bar license | think it will have a huge impact for Roman house residence whose flat Is facing the London Wall
garden.

>

> | remember months ago, 2 London Wall had a party in their building. People are all outside drinking and smoking.
Drunk people were laughing loudly and shouting. It was really disturbing. We noticed that the people also try to see
and comment on what the residence are doing from their window which is very intruding!

>

> We hope you can take a careful consideration for issuing them the bar licenses.
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